
 
 
From: lynda wakefield [mailto   
Sent: 18 May 2018 16:46 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 
 

 
From: lynda wakefield  
To: "nationalcasework@dft.gsl.gov.uk"  
Sent: Friday, 18 May 2018, 16:04 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I strongly object to the proposed closure of the road along Princes Parade in Hythe 
should the controversial plans for building be passed. 
 
There is already adequate provision for walking and cycling along this stretch of 
seafront. Not everybody 
is able to walk or cycle and they park along here to enjoy the spectacular views 
round the bay to Dungeness and across the English channel to the coast of France 
or inland to the hills behind Hythe and the church. 
 
The drivers that use the road as a short cut mainly come from south of the canal and 
join the main road in Seabrook thus avoiding the traffic in the town. 
 
The proposed houses which would have direct access to the beach should the road 
be closed would just be for the privileged few. 
 
Moving the road to the Royal Military Canal would also impact on this beautiful 
stretch of peaceful water and its wildlife. 
 
I and most of the residents of Hythe and surrounding area sincerely hope that you 
will refuse these plans and leave us our ( unique ) stretch of road. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs L. Wakefield 
 

 




